
 

 

 

Press statement – 22 November 2013 
 

College of Psychiatrists of Ireland announces election of New President  
 

The College of Psychiatrists of Ireland is pleased to announce the election of Dr Ruth Loane as the next 
President of the College. 
 
 Dr Loane, who has been Vice President to Dr Anthony McCarthy, the outgoing President, will carry out 
the role over a three year term starting January 2014. Dr Loane is also Consultant Old Age Psychiatrist, 
Department of Psychiatry, St John of God Hospital, Dublin, and has previously served as chair of the 
College’s Faculty of Old Age Psychiatry.  
 
The College Council extends its appreciation to Dr McCarthy, who has held the position of President 

since January 2011. 
 
The College congratulates Dr Loane on her appointment and looks forward to working with her over the 
next three years. 
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